
April 11, 1984

Professor Dennis Brufcus
Department of English
Northwestern university
university Hall 101
Evans ton, Illinois 60201

Dear Professor Brutus:

Iwant to thank you very mseh for appearing before
the Subcommittee on Africa and testifying in support of
House Resolution 430, the "Mandela Freedom Resolution."

On behalf of my colleagues on the Subcommittee, 1 offer
our sincere appreciation for the eloquent statement you made
concerning Kelson and Winnie Mandela and other prisonees of
conscience in South Africa* Iknow that all of the Members
were very Impressed with your thoughtful remarks and in-
sightful analysis of the contemporary situation In South
Africa.

Again» my sincere thanks to you for taking time from
your busy schedule to be with us on such short notice, I
hope to see you again soon.

Best regards,

Sincerely,

Geo. W. Crockett, Jr.
Member of Congress
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